
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: West Hills Neighborhood Council 
Name: Joanne Yvanek-Garb 
Phone Number: 818-518-7948 
Email: Joanne.Yvanek-Garb@westhillsnc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(14) Nay(7) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 09/06/2018 
Type of NC Board Action: For if Amended 

Impact Information
Date: 02/06/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 18-0737 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: . RECOMMENDATION to the Board: The Government Relations Committee
recommends a vote on the feasibility of customer request only for plastic utensils with their food
orders and has approved a Community Impact Statement to be added to Council File 18-0737 with
the following statement: . • We support the motion to recommend that the Bureau of Sanitation
report on the feasibility of food service providers requiring a Plastic-Utensil-On-Request ordinance.
The West Hills Neighborhood Council request that this Community Impact Statement be added to
Council File 18-0737. 
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